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December 30, 2010

James Kupish
1133 N Monroe St
Decatui., IL  62522

Dear Mi.. Kupish:

It has been discovered that you received a payroll direct deposit on June 10, 2010. . This was an
en-or in payroll since you have been on administrative leave without pay since September, 2009..
Iamherebyrequestingthatyou.remitreimbursementof$951.24.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 217-424-2702.

Siiicerely,

-G-
Ron E. Neufeld,
Dii.ecLor of Finaiicial Management
City of Decatur
217-424-2702

Pride of the Prairie


